
 
 

 

Dear friends and partners,    
 

We hope you are doing well.  

Today, we bring you great news regarding entry requirements to Costa Rica!  

Costa Rica is following other popular tourist destinations around the world in easing COVID-19 

travel restrictions this spring as public health metrics continue to improve.  

All international tourists are permitted to enter Costa Rica by air, land and sea.  

Tourists must meet regular entry requirements (proof of leaving the country within 90 days, 

valid passport, etc.), visa requirements, when applicable, as well as the requirements 

established in the framework of the pandemic.  

The Government of Costa Rica does not require tourists entering by air, land or sea to present 

a negative COVID-19 test, nor quarantine upon arrival.  

Beginning April 1, 2022, establishments, activities and events will be able to operate at 100% 

capacity without requiring a vaccination QR code. On the same date, the Health Pass and travel 

insurance policy requirements will be eliminated for all individuals.   

The lifting of these Costa Rica travel restrictions should increase the flow of tourists to this 

country, where tourism remains the top industry – and where 5 million of the happiest people 

in the world are waiting to greet you.  

So, travel safe, wear a mask, and welcome to Costa Rica!   

 

Best regards,  

 

The Costa Rica Sun Tours Team 


